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• The electrical issue that we had between the schools is wrapped 

up and finished. There was a line coming from the power poles 

that had failed. It had blown a quarter size hole through the line. 

• Work is continuing on the football bleachers to replace worn and 

older boards. We are also strengthening up areas as well. 

• The cameras for the school busses are scheduled for November 

11th.  


